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PRESS RELEASE 
World Telecommunication and Information Society Day 2023 

 

May 17 is recognized as World Telecommunication and Information Society Day (WTISD). The purpose of the WTISD is 
to aid in raising awareness of the possibilities that the use of the internet and other information and communication 
technologies (ICT) can bring to societies and economies, in addition to building a bridge to the digital divide. 
 

 
Source: WORLD INFORMATION SOCIETY DAY - May 17, 2023 - National Today 
 

ICT can be used to contribute to the acceleration and fulfilment of all 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDG).  
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Today, the Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD) joins with the world in celebrating this day and highlights some aspects 
of internet usage data collected by the ASD in the Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2011 and highlights some 
aspects of telecommunication data collected by the office from custodial agency the Public Utilities Commission - Anguilla. 
 

Such data in its collated form can also be found at the Anguilla Statistics Department’s website: 
http://statistics.gov.ai/StatisticsDept/Statistics and on our Facebook page – Anguilla Statistics Department. 
 

We look forward to providing you with courteous and professional service, as we endeavor to provide “Sound Statistics for 
Sustainable Development”. 
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